Dear Heads of Schools, Trainee Representatives, ePortfolio Champions and Deanery Administrators,

We are now undertaking the RCOG Training ePortfolio development feedback collection exercise for 2022-23, to identify all outstanding requirements for the system and ensure that we are addressing the highest priority developments over the next year.

As part of this, we have put together an online feedback form for all Training ePortfolio users, accessible here: https://r1.dotdigital-pages.com/p/15N0-UH6/confirmation?pfredir=1. The intention of this exercise is to capture users' ideas regarding any new functionality they require, or to allow them to let us know about any issues that they are experiencing with the existing functionality which they feel necessitate adjustment.

This feedback collection exercise was previously conducted in June 2021 and, as a result, a number of high priority developments have since been implemented on the system, detailed here.

We would appreciate it if you could assist us by disseminating the form link to all ePortfolio users in your Deanery and, in addition, completing the form with any feedback of your own.

Please advise users to ensure that they will need to enter all of their feedback before **Friday 4**th **February**.

We would really appreciate it if you could assist us with this important exercise. Please inform us if you have any queries or if there are any issues.

Kind regards,

Alex Baker (he/him) | ePortfolio Manager



E abaker@rcog.org.uk | T +44 (0) 20 7772 6204
W rcog.org.uk | S @RCObsGyn
10-18 Union Street, London SE1 1SZ